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Dear Sir          
                                                  Our Reference  20015364
 
We are extremely concerned by the content of the Late Application(13 December 2019) by Four
Ashes Limited, regarding the change of wording from "MUST" to "SHOULD".
 
This what appears an insignificant alteration changes the whole emphasis of the project.
 
It could enable the applicant to develop the site with warehousing etc., without the need to construct
the Rail Hub which clearly is the main core of the justification for the project.
 
This request is unacceptable and should be rejected.
 
Regards
 
William Caffrey & Gaynor Caffrey
 




